
 
 

 
From: B. W. St. Clair [mailto:stcl@comcast.net]  
Sent: Friday, December 02, 2011 7:17 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: STA 20111202AIR 
 
Hi Mohammad:  This application requests the use of a stringent mask for 
digital operation. 
  
Thank you, Susan Hansen 
  
B. W. St. Clair 
2355 Ranch Drive 
Westminster, CO  80234 
303-465-5742 
stcl@comcast.net 


